
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   REPUBLIC  OF  MAURITIUS 

 Ministry of Health and 
Quality of Life, 
5th Floor, 
Emmanuel AnquetilBldg 
Port Louis 

 

                                           01 March 2016 

 

Views and comments in respect of the draft Allied Health Professions Council Bill 

should be submitted to Mrs R. Y. Moorghen Ag. Permanent Secretary, Ministry of 

Health and Quality of Life by 15 March 2016 at latest: 

 on email ymoorghen@govmu.org 

 by fax No. 201 3659 

 by post on the following address: 

 Ministry of Health and Quality of Life 
 5th Floor 
 Emmanuel Anquetil Building 
 Port Louis 

mailto:ymoorghen@govmu.org

